
Editor’s Comment:  

It is a pleasure to accept your manuscript modified entitled " Dense Phase Carbon dioxide: An 
emerging Non thermal technology in Food processing” in its current form (revised version) for 
publication in the Physical Science International Journal. 
Thank you for your fine contribution.  On behalf of the Editors of the Physical Science International 

Journal, we look forward to your continued contributions to the Journal. 

Editor’s Details:  

Prof. Bheemappa Suresha 

Department of ME, The National Institute of Engg, Mysore, India 
 


